
                          

Well done to all the boys and girls who took part in Santry Athletics. They have been busy training  for the 

past few weeks and they all put in such a stellar effort in each event! The sportsmanship and team-spirit on 

display was fantastic and we were so proud of them all!

Huge Congratulations to our medal winners, Harry from 6th Class in his Long Jump, and David from 6th 

Class in the long-distance run. 
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It was great for all the boys and girls to be able to get back out taking part in Santry this year. Even the rain 

didn’t dampen their spirits on the day! Well done to everyone who took part.                   

 


